
READERS DIGEST 

ROVING EDITOR • Henry Hurt 

November 12, 1980 

Dear Mr. Lesar, 

Please don't think I have forgotten the matter 
we spoke of last week. I wanted to let you know that 
I intend to look into the matter when I am next in 
New York and have time to look through our records 
of Freedom of Information requests. It is probably 
easier if I do this myself than asking someone else 
to. 

When you next see Joe Trento, please give him 
my regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

Mr. James H. Lesar 
2101 "L" Street, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20037 

CI-IATHAM, VIRGINIA 24531 
Telephone: B04 432-1400 
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